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Nancy Bender David Day  Bruce Bender  Tom Culley 

Andy Weller  Joni Justice  Dawn Harness Brandy Swanner 

Peggy Bradley Robin Shrader Mark Fleming  Tim George 

Robert Riggs  Dean Small  Elizabeth Garrasi Derek Jackson 

Dean moved to approve the minutes from 9-20-16.  Seconded by David.  Motion 

carried. 

Andy moved to approve the Treasurers Report with a balance of $55,978.53.  Seconded 

by Dean.  Motion carried.   

Pam Kirklin has resigned from the Grant County LEPC.  Robin Shrader was present on her 

behalf stating they were seeking a replacement representative. 

Ed Breen has expressed interest in serving on Grant County LEPC.  Ed is with WBAT and 

the News Herald. 

Bruce stated that he has still not received a report from IDEM regarding the 

underground spill at the Sunoco station in Gas City.  After being told to contact several 

different people, Tim Veatch (underground spill representative with IDEM) was 

contacted.  As of today he has still not received anything.  Bruce stated that his next 

step would be to go to Indianapolis and request one in person. 

Robin stated that she is serving as contact at the Marion Water Services in the event of 

emergency spills. 

Andy stated that we should be receiving two spill reports.  The first being from Marion 

Fire Department regarding an event involving fuel spillage and fires at State Road 18 

and Interstate 69.  The second being from Upland Fire involving a fuel spill from and 

auto accident on the interstate. 

Bruce stated the 2017 Grant was fulfilled purchasing 3 CAMEO replacement laptops 

and a Dell Hazmat for Marion FD. 

David reported the medicine collection event collected approximately 700 pounds of 

old medicine and approximately 4-20 gallon containers of sharps. 

Bruce stated that the cell phones used by the Field Support team were upgraded at no 

cost. 



Bruce stated the full scale exercise improvement plan has been completed and is 

available for viewing.  He added the addition of the National Guard will be of great use 

in the future. 

Bruce stated that Tom and Brandy attended the 2016 IERC Conference.  Both reported 

the conference was informative and had great speakers. 

Dean moved to adjourn.  Seconded by Andy.  Motion carried. 

 


